STATE OF NEW vieXilO

ENERGY anD MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIlL CONSERVATION DIVISION

JERRY APODACA POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR Jul Yy 19, 1978 STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING

BANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87501

NICK FRANKLIN (505) 827-2434
BECRETARY

Mr. J. W. Neal

Neal & Neal

P. 0. Box 278

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: 01l Conservation Commission v.
Tamanaco 0il Corp., Rio
Arriba County Cause No. 12506

Dear Mr. Neal:

Apparently, U. S. Resources has determined that
the two Tamanaco wells on Dr. Maddox's property are
uneconomical and should be plugged. In making arrangements
for the performance of this work, we would appreciate
having a letter of permission from Dr. Maddox in order
that entry can be made on his land for this purpose.

Very truly yours,

LYNN TESCHENDORF
General Counsel

LT/dr

cc: Terry Stembridge
Al Kendrick
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